
Dear Curriculum Retreat Attendees, 
 
You are receiving this message because you have rsvp’d for the 2016 College of Medicine & Life Sciences 
Curriculum Retreat.  Please see below correspondence from Dr. Justin Kreuter, one of our morning 
presenters. 
 
 
Hello, my name is Justin Kreuter and I’ll be coaching a session at your Annual Curriculum Retreat this 
Friday with Doug Danforth. The session will focus on incorporating technology into the flipped 
classroom. This will be a flipped session, so please:  
 

1. watch this introductory video (https://spark.adobe.com/video/lHgn4Bx9yzkHU) 
2. review the two attached papers 
3. then click here (https://goo.gl/forms/JNrCjZOKkXYL5DYh1) to answer 2 brief questions and 

document completion of this assignment.  
 
It will take approximately 30 minutes to complete this assignment. Note, if you have difficulty watching 
the video, please try a different web browser (for me it worked in Internet Explorer, but not Google 
Chrome). 
 
Thanks in advance for completing this assignment prior to our session Friday morning. 
 
Justin 
 
Justin D. Kreuter, M.D. 

Consultant, Transfusion Medicine 

Medical Director, Blood Donor Program 

Associate Medical Director, Histocompatibility Laboratory 

Department of Laboratory Medicine & Pathology 

______________________ 
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